Dear Club Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to prioritize the health and safety of our
members during club events, we are implementing some important updates to our safety
protocols.

Updated Safety Protocols:

e Mask Requirement: Masks must be worn at all times indoors.

e Social Distancing: Please maintain at least 6 feet of distance from others.

o Temperature Checks: All attendees will undergo temperature screenings upon entry.
e Hand Sanitizing Stations: Hand sanitizers will be available throughout the venue.

« Vaccination Proof: A valid proof of vaccination may be required for entry.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these changes to ensure
everyone's safety. For any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best regards,
Your Club Management



